
Two Bangor 
Back In Action; JQ. 
John Hanley Wounded ^ 

Word was received early last eve-
ning by Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Han-
ley of South Main Street, Bangor, 
in a telegram from the United 
States War Department that their 
son, Staff Sergeant John Hanley, of 
the United States Army was wound-
ed in France on July 30. His wounds 
were reported as not serious. 

Yesterday Mrs. Elizabeth DelBac-
co of North Fifth Street, Bangor, 
received word from the War De-
partment that her husoand, Pfc. Jo-
seph Del Bacco of the U. S. Army, 
who was wounded in France late in 
June, returned to active duty with 
the armed forces on July 14. 

Mrs. Lida Milazzo of North Sixth 
Street, Bangor, also received word 
that her husband, Pvt. James Mi-
lazzo of the U. S. Army, who was re-
ported missing in action late in 
June in New Guinea, returned to 
active duty with the Army in June.! 


